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In 1998 I graduated with a Masters in Gerontology at USC and moved to Portland 

with my eye on OHSU.  26 years later, I am in solo private practice in Roseburg 

caring for rural Oregonians.   

 

Medicine is my passion and Oregonians deserve nothing but the best in medical 

care.  Allowing corporate medicine to takeover medicine in Oregon will trade worse 

outcomes, more cost, and poorer overall health for corporate profits. 

 

Medicine is not a business, health is not a widget on a production line, and Oregon 

should not allow corporations to practice medicine or interfere in the sacred patient-

physician relationship. 


